
CH2M HILL Alumni Association 

Philly Get Together – Sat., Oct. 5, 2024 

 

As reported by Murray Rosenburg, 25 CH2M HILL alums gathered at the La Fontana Della Citta 

restaurant in Philly on Saturday Oct 5, 2024. About two-thirds of the group are still working for 

Jacobs and the other one-third are working for other companies. Murray was the only retiree!  

Attached are a few photos from the event, plus a screenshot from a video sent from five former 

PHL staff who were in Las Vegas at the time of the Philly gathering.  

        

         



The wording at the bottom of the four Vegas photos is:   

“Yeah, we worked in the Philly office. 

Of course, we wish we were there with you all. 

But we’re in Vegas, baby ! 

Because we’re Philly office friends for life!” 

 

Here are the PHOTOS from the Philly reunion.  

Overall, a testament to the enjoyment and camaraderie of staff who worked together for many 

years at CH2M HILL. 

https://bit.ly/40r5gCN

